
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Beach Road End Study Open House December 14, 2021 
 

December 8, 2021   

 
The City of Port Colborne has undertaken a study of the north/south roads that 

terminate at the Lake Erie Shoreline.  The beach road end allowances under study 

include the following: 

• Lorraine Road 

• Weaver Road 

• Pinecrest Road 

• Cedar Bay Road 

• Silver Bay Road 

• Wyldewood Road 

• Pleasant Beach Road 

• Holloway Bay Road 
 

Following the completion of a public survey earlier in 2021, the City is hosting an online 

public meeting to review the findings to date and to seek comments from the public.   

This is an opportunity for you to provide your opinion! 

When: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 

  6:30 – 8 p.m. 

Where: Online via Zoom  

   Please RSVP by emailing roadends@portcolborne.ca.   

The meeting will comprise of a presentation by the consulting team, Sierra Planning and 

Management, and a facilitated discussion of the opportunities for appropriate 

management of the road ends. A report will then be provided to Council early 2022 for 

its consideration and action to implement any recommendations.   

 
For more information about this project, or to read the November 8 Council report, visit 
www.portcolborne.ca/currentprojects, or call 905-835-2900 x223. 
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